
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON CONSTURCTION OF  
PUBLIC SANITARY SEWER IN BROOK STREET, ROCKY HILL 

THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
555 Main Street, P.O. Box 800 

Hartford, Connecticut 
 

 
       September 17, 2015 

 
 

 The Metropolitan District will hold a public hearing in the Board Room, 555 Main 
Street, Hartford, on Wednesday, September 30, 2015, at 4:30 P.M. for the purpose of 
notification of the construction of a public sanitary sewer by means of a Developer-Permit 
Agreement in a portion of Brook Street, Rocky Hill. 
 
 All interested parties, both in favor or against said sanitary sewer, may appear to be 
heard. 
 
 
     John S. Mirtle, Esq.  

District Clerk 
 


